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To: The Members of the Club                      22. September 2011 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
In spite of the cold weather on 27 August we gathered in the cozy arbor of the Friemelts, 
where Uli and Norbert had prepared excellent food (Bratwürste, Hamburger and Chili) and 
drinks. Thank you to our hosts! 
 
                              **** 
 
We are happy to announce a new event for November, which has not yet been listed in our 
newsletter. We are aware  that this happens on short notice, but visiting the  
 
 
Armed Forces Network  
                 (AFN)  
Television & Radio Studios  
                                                          
         on    Wednesday,  
 
       30. November 2011, 
 
          at      Vilseck 
 
 
meeting point at the Südlager Gate  at 09:30h 
 
is a very rare opportunity and we have decided to go for it! The AFN-tour itself will be free. It is 
possible to have lunch at an American dining facility afterwards (At your expense! Please 
bring U.S.$ 5  for buffet). AFN has limited the number of participants to 20. Therefore we are 
planning the trip with private cars, possibly, where appropriate, with car-pooling. 
                                                                         
The trip is being organized by our boardmember Marco Frömter.  
For more information about this “GAMC-Special” have a look at the attached registration-flyer 
or call him  under 09171-63934 
 
                                                                 ****
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 Follow the traces of the Americans in Nuernberg 
 
               on Friday, 30 September 2011, 16.00 h 
 
"Amis gone home"! Transiturs invites us for a ride on a  magic oldtimer bus! For two hours 
we will follow the traces of the Americans in Nuernberg. Meeting point is the historic tram de-
pot St. Peter (Schlossstraße 1). Price will be 16 Euro. For details and registration please call 
0162-7515840. 
 

**** 
 

In our last newsletter we informed you of the the death of John M. Shalikashvili. As a 
Commanding General in Fürth between 1985 und 1986 he was a member of our 
club  
Our boardmember Marco Frömter made the effort to compile a remembrance pa-
per about his life. You are receiving this paper as attachment. 
 
 

**** 
 

We are pleased to inform you about a new member: We cordially welcome Susanne Rieger, 
German citizen from Nürnberg. 
 
                             **** 
 
Forthcoming events: 
 
Sunday 20. Nov  2011  12:00h      Thanksgiving Dinner at the Mercure Hotel 
 
 
 
                            **** 
 
Sincerely 
 

Your  Board of Governors 
 


